
 

City Council Agenda Report 

City of Long Lake 
450 Virginia Avenue, PO Box 606 
Long Lake, MN  55356 

MEETING DATE / August 20, 2024 

SUBJECT: Lake Minnetonka Communications Commission (LMCC) 2025 Budget 

Prepared By: Scott Weske, City Administrator Report Date: 08/18/2024 
  
  

Recommended City Council Action 

Staff recommends the following: 

Motion to approve the proposed 2025 Lake Minnetonka Communications Commission (LMCC) Budget, and to 
direct the City Administrator to forward a certified copy of meeting minutes of this Long Lake City Council action 
to the LMCC Executive Director. 

Overview / Background 

The Lake Minnetonka Communications Commission (LMCC) operates as a joint powers organization between 
Lake Minnetonka communities including Long Lake.  The LMCC’s bylaws require a majority of member cities to 
approve the proposed annual budget before the budget can proceed as adopted. The budget is funded by 
franchise and PEG fees paid directly to the LMCC by Mediacom Communications through customer charges.  

The 2025 Budget was approved by the LMCC at their August 8 meeting. The budget increased to $287.349.17 
(2025) from $281,000 (2024) which is an increase of $6,349.17 and represents a balanced budget. 

Supporting Information 
 

 Cover letter from the LMCC 

 2025 Budget 
 


